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Homeowners _Association

May 12, 2019
Re: Drainage Work in 3600 block of Wilderness Blvd. West

Please be aware that the HOA will be replacing an underground
drainage pipe between 3608 and 3612 Wilderness Blvd West
beginning early this week. The work is expected to take up to two
weeks.

Please be careful of the workers and the heavy equipment in the area.
Your cooperation and patience with any short periods of traffic
interruption is appreciated.

The HOA Board



